From: White, John

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2009 11:03 AM
To: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Judd, Ron; Paananen, Ron
Subject: FW: Gates briefing

Seems like we should target Nov. 30th or Dec. 1st, should we also think about a

joint briefing with Gates & Vulcan (and anyone else thought to be in the same 'no
surprises' tier)?

John

----- Original Message-----

From: Brown, Stephanie [mailto:Stephanie.Brown@seattle.gov]

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2009 10:42 AM

To: White, John

Cc: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Tweit,Eric; Powers, Bob; Pearce, Steve;
Paananen, Ron

Subject: RE: renderings from this morning

John -

Do you have a better date that I can give to Lindy? I think it's important to
brief Gates prior to the stakeholder group, and it was my understanding that
meeting was happening the first week of December (perhaps I misunderstood).

Since most people are out the week of thanksgiving, I suggested the 20th since we
are working to have the north portal construction graphics done by Nov. 12th to
then show to everybody internally on the 17th.

We originally promised to have this meeting Nov. 3rd, so we suggested moving it
back a couple of weeks. I'm happy to change to a date you feel more comfortable
with, just let me know what that might be.

Stephanie

From: John White [WhiteJH@wsdot.wa.gov]

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2009 10:28 AM

To: Brown, Stephanie

Cc: Kristy (Consultant) Van Ness; Tweit, Eric; Powers, Robert; Pearce, Steve; Ron
Paananen

Subject: RE: renderings from this morning

Stephanie,

We don't feel we are going to be ready to discuss the proposed north portal
revisions by Nov. 20th, as that will not allow enough time for us to vet any
remaining issues, prepare necessary communications documents, and brief electeds
and other tier 1 partners and stakeholders. Our guess is that we won't be ready
for preview briefings with Gates, Vulcan or other key north portal stakeholders
until sometime closer to the early December work group meetings.



If the are concerns over the timing, please call Ron, as I will be out of town
the rest of today and Monday.

Thanks,

John

From: Brown, Stephanie [mailto:Stephanie.Brown@seattle.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2009 9:10 AM

To: Lindy Gaylord; White, John

Cc: Tweit, Eric; Pearce, Steve

Subject: RE: renderings from this morning

Thank you for the graphics, Lindy.

We’d like to schedule a meeting with you and Norma Miller later this month. Our
preference is to hold it Friday, October 20, if possible?

Can you check on availability to see if that will work on your end? If not, we
can start looking at alternative dates.

Thanks!
Stephanie

From: Lindy Gaylord [mailto:lindy@senecagroup.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2009 2:17 PM

To: Brown, Stephanie; John White

Cc: Tweit, Eric

Subject: renderings from this morning

Here are the others

Lindy Gaylord
Principal

The Seneca Real Estate Group, Inc.
1191 Second Ave., Suite 1500, Seattle, WA 98101 Direct 206.808.7862 Cell
206.910.9142 www.senecagroup.com<http://www.senecagroup.com>

Providing comprehensive real estate advisory and development services in the
Pacific Northwest.



